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Monday 15th April 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents & Carers,  
 

Welcome back to Summer Term at St Michael's!  
 
I hope you all had a lovely break.  The children have returned to school full of beans and 

ready to get started on what will be a busy and exciting term.  This term we have many 

things planned, including International Evening, History trips and events, visits to Kew 

Gardens and a Year 6 residential to PGL, to name a few!  

 

We started with a whole school assembly this morning, where we discussed feeling 

afraid of the unknown and how it is ok to be a little bit scared.  This relates well to our 

Bible reading of the week which is from Luke 24:36-48.  The disciples were frightened 

when they realised that it was Jesus who stood before them and that he had risen, 

however, they listened to his words and were calmed and reassured.  It is ok to be a little 

bit scared, especially when we try new things but we are well supported by our friends, 

family and school, and this will help us to find our way through the things that can be 

daunting.   

 
I hope you all have a lovely week and let's hope the sun got the memo about shining this 
week!  
 
Best wishes 
 
Sinead O'Brien 

 

 
 

Sinead O’Brien 
Head of School 

mailto:admin@stmichaelsn6.com

